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          30th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers (current year 5) 
 Year 6 – JCA, Condover Hall 

 
I am very pleased to inform you that we are planning a residential trip for your child. This trip will be at the 
start of the autumn term when they move into Year 6. 
 
We will be staying at Condover Hall, Shrewsbury from Tuesday 5th September to Friday 8th September 
2023.  
 
Condover Hall is JCA’s flagship activity centre set in the beautiful Shropshire countryside. The grounds 
contain the most comprehensive range of activities in the market, making full use of the natural landscape. 
During their stay, the children will have the opportunity to participate in an amazing range of activities, 
including abseiling, kayaking, raft building, canoeing, high ropes exercises and rock climbing to name but a 
few! 
 
Qualified instructors run all activities and all necessary equipment is provided. Evening activities and 
entertainment are also included in the price. 
 
Our price estimate, at this stage, is in the region of £255 to £265. The actual price will depend on the 
number of children attending. This includes travel, accommodation and food. Please note that once 
deposits have been paid to Condover Hall, they are non-refundable, and terms and conditions will apply. 
 
A minimum of 40 children will be required for the trip to go ahead.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, we will need a deposit of £40.00 by Monday 31st October, Arbor 
payments will go live on Saturday 1st October. 
 
We ask that monthly instalments are paid with the final balance due in June 2023. Payment wherever 
possible should be made via Arbor (Search: Activities>trips>Condover Hall 2023). 
 
Please ignore the trip dates shown in Arbor, this is for administrative reasons only. The trips date is 5th – 8th 
September 2023. 
 
This school journey offers a wonderful learning opportunity for the children and will increase their self-
confidence and independence. I do hope that many of you will consider this very worthwhile trip. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Staples 
Headteacher 


